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Choose an item. 
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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Gary Brown, Director, Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 

Through: Councilmember Fred Durhal, III 

From:   Council Member Latisha Johnson submitting memorandum relative 

to 

Date:    1/26/2024 

RE:       Status of Sewer Line Replacement Budget Appropriation  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Memo requesting status of funds appropriated to repair or replace sewer lines.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Yolanda Jackson  

Position: Senior Policy Analyst 

 

 

 


